
Dear students, 
 
to make it a little bit easier for you to start with biochemistry internships at the University of 
Cologne, we offer the course “Refresh Lab Working”. 
 
During this course you can train practice handling with the existing laboratory equipment. In 
the internships that take place later, the knowledge about handling of the lab equipment 
(balance, pipettes, pH-meter, etc.) is assumed. 
Essential information on the preparation of solutions/buffers will also be discussed. 
 
The course takes place in the period from 07.10. to 11.10.24 at the Institute of Biochemistry. 
The start will be on October 7th, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. with a safety briefing, room 170. 
Attendance is a requirement for attending this course. 
 
The working hours are always from 10:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.. On Wednesday we start at 
11:00 a.m.. If you are interested, please register via our e-learning platform ILIAS 
https://www.ilias.uni-koeln.de/ to the course „WS24/25 Refresh Lab Working“ using the 
password „RLW-2024-WS “. 
 
Best regards 
Peter Poeppel 


